

Laurie Wrench Our Ref: LW/lmw/FOI.256.17

Associate Director of Governance

North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare NHS Trust

Lawton House

Bellringer Road

Trentham

request-449045-13ae1327@whatdotheyknow.com

ST48HH

Dear Emily

Tel 01782 275030

Freedom of Information Act Request

I am writing in response to your request of 28th November 2017 for information. Your request has been processed using the Trust's procedures for the disclosure of information under the Freedom of Information Act (2000).

Requested information:

Date: 30th November 2017

The details of your use of body cameras in your organisation. Does anyone (staff or contractors) in your organisation use/wear body cameras or body worn video recording devices while performing their duties?

Body cameras are not used within the Trust.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review of the management of your request. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Mrs Caroline Donovan, Chief Executive, North Staffordshire Combined Healthcare Trust, Trust Headquarters, Lawton House, Bellringer Road, Trentham, ST4 8HH. If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Laurie Wrench

Associate Director of Governance



Follow us on Twitter: @CombinedNHS

Chairman: Mr David Rogers Chief Executive: Mrs Caroline Donovan www.combined.nhs.uk

Follow us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/NorthStaffsCombined